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 From         To 

The Department of English      The Principal 

SVGM Govt. Degree College      SVGM Govt. Degree College 

Kalyandurg        Kalyandurg 

 

Sir, 

 

 Sub: Dept. of English – GDC, Kalyandurg - Permission to visit RDT on Field Trip  

                    Ananthapur–Academic Year 2018-2019 – request – regarding. 

 

***** 

With reference to the above subject, the department of English is planning to visit RDT 

Foreign Languages School and Inclusive High School in Anantapur to exposure of foreign 

languages Spanish, French and German. 

Hence, the department of English requests you to grant the permission to visit RDT in 

Anantapur for the benefit of the students. 

Thanking you sir, 

     

Date: 02.01.2019         Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SVGM Government Degree College 

                      Kalyandurg 

 



____________________________________________________ 

          Date: 15.12.2019 
          Place: Kalyandurg 

Circular 

The department of English is going to organize a Field Trip to RDT Professional School 

and Inclusive Education High School, RDT, Ananthapuramu on 21.12.2019. Interested student 

enroll your names in the department on or before 18.12.2019. 

    Co-ordinator 

 

                              (Dr. N.B.Shama Bharathi) 
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